TOWNSHIP OF MELANCTHON
COMMITTEE OF ADJUSTMENT

The Committee of Adjustment of the Township of Melancthon held a meeting on the
18™ day of February, 2016 in the Council Chambers commencing at 6:00 p.m.
Members D. White, J. Elliott, D. Besley, W. Hannon and J. Webster were present.
Secretary-Treasurer D. Holmes and W. Atkinson were also present as well as Chris
D. Jones, Municipal Planning Services Ltd. Member White presided.

Minutes
The minutes of the January 14, 2016 meeting were circulated. Moved by Elliott,

Seconded by Webster that the minutes of the Committee of Adjustment meeting held
on January 14, 2016 meeting be approved as circulated. Carried.

Business Arising from Minutes

None

Applications for Consent

None

Applications on File

B12/14 - McDowell, Julian
Chris Jones updated the Committee on this application advising he has received

some illustrations from the applicant which he reviewed with the Committee. Chris
is going to follow up with Mr. McDowell and report back.

Correspondence

A memo was submitted to the Committee from Chris D. Jones, Municipal Planning
Services Ltd., regarding Application B6/15 (Derek Martin), outlining the history of the
application and addressing the request that the condition requiring the merger of the
retained land and the abutting farm be removed. The memo concluded with the
Planner advising the Committee that he does not recommend changing the condition.
The Committee advised to proceed with Chris’ recommendation.

Adjournment - 6:25 p.m.

Moved by Hannon, Seconded by Besley that we adjourn Committee of Adjustment
to meet again on Thursday, March 17, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. or at the call of the Chair.
Carried.
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